








December 3, 1998











Ms. Ann Arroyo


Address


City State Zip





Dear Ms. Arroyo,





	I recently received a note from your son, David, regarding your $100 pledge to The University of Arizona Parents’ Association.  I apologize for the way the call was handled and thank you for bringing this to my attention.





	The aim of our Telephone Outreach Program is to promote donor relations, not to provoke them.  Nevertheless, mistakes are made and we take full responsibility in handling them accordingly.  Please understand, at times our student callers, especially those new to the phone, are nervous and overly exuberant.





	Your pledge has been canceled so you shouldn’t receive any additional reminders for this pledge.  Again, I apologize and hope the University continues to merit your confidence, loyalty and support.





	If I can be of further assistance, please contact me at 520/621-5493.





Sincerely,








Lisa A. Miller


Director


Annual Fund


